Prkic, Christina (COE) 0> (gL~

Modified: Wed 10/29/03 6:07 PM

On October 29th, Maria, from Commissioner Katy Sorenson's office inquired about gift disclosure valuations. The
Commissioner received seven art books from the Gary Nader Art Gallery. She accepted them, but will donate the
books to the public library.

I adivsed her that she should call the gallery to ascertain the approximate value of teh books and then indicate
on the gift disclosure form that the books were donated.




